Fernandez, Elena@POST

From:

Loggins, Scott@POST

Sent:

Wednesday, May 15, 2019 1:01 PM

To:

Fernandez, Elena@POST

Cc:

Alvarez, Manny@POST; Sandoval, Maria@POST

Subject:

FW: CAPTO - Advisory Board

Another item to be put on the October Commission Meeting Agenda.

----Original Message----

From: Kevin Mizner < kevinm@cos.edu> Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 12:57 PM

To: Loggins, Scott@POST <Scott.Loggins@post.ca.gov>

Subject: CAPTO - Advisory Board

Good afternoon Scott,

Hope all is going well. Glad to see you are working at such a significant level at POST. I am doing well in my position as Chief at the college. I am also involved with CAPTO, and have the privilege to nominate Randy Waltz for the POST Advisory Committee. He has served well and we support him strongly for another term.

Thanks much,

Kevin Mizner CAPTO

Sent from my iPhone

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail message is intended to be received only by persons entitled to receive the confidential information it may contain. E-mail messages to clients of the College of the Sequoias may contain information that is confidential and legally privileged. Please do not read, copy, forward, or store this message unless you are an intended recipient of it. If you have received this message in error, please forward it to the sender and delete it completely from your computer system.

From: Jaime Young <jaimeyoung@iviCP911.com>

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 9:56 AM

To: Loggins, Scott@POST <Scott.Loggins@post.ca.gov>
Cc: Tomek, Virginia@POST <Virginia.Tomek@post.ca.gov>

Subject: Request for appointment of new term to POST Commission - Advisory Committee

Mr. Loggins,

The Public Safety Dispatch Advisory Council (PSDAC) has been made aware that the appointment term of the PSDAC representative to the POST Commission Advisory Committee expires this year. The members of PSDAC request the commission to re-appoint Ms. Jaime Young to that position for the upcoming term.

Please accept this request on behalf of the members of the PSDAC, and provide me with any questions/concerns you may have.

Sincerely, Jaime D. Young, PSDAC Representative POST Commission Advisory Committee

Cc: Virginia Tomek, Retired Annuitant, POST Dispatch Program

Jaime D. Young
Communications Consultant

Mission Critical Partners, LLC San Francisco Bay Area



website | facebook | twitter | linkedin



Belmont Office: 650.769.6301



Training and Consulting Services for Disaster Preparation And Critical Incident Response

May 10, 2019

record stidies

Commissioner Joyce Dudley C/O Manuel Alvarez Jr. Executive Director Commission on POST 860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100 West Sacramento, CA 95605

Commissioner Dudley,

I have served as a Public Member on the Advisory Committee since October 2010. It has been a pleasure working with all the dedicated individuals from the Commission, POST staff and the Advisory Committee. Recommendations made to the Commission by the Advisory Committee require the attention of every seated member and a commitment to researching important items brought forth by the law enforcement community we serve. I have strived to fulfill that responsibility the past nine years and would be honored to serve another term.

Please consider my request for reappointment to the Advisory Committee as a Public Member.

Respectfully,

Elmo Banning Advisory Committee Public Member

Alex Bernard

May 10, 2019

Commissioner Joyce Dudley, Chair Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training c/o Executive Office 860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100 West Sacramento, CA 95605

Dear Commissioner Dudley,

I respectfully request to be reappointed as a Public Member to the POST Advisory Committee. My current appointment ends in October, 2019. I served as the PORAC representative on the Advisory Committee 2000-2004. I have served as one of the public members from 2007 to the present. I have enjoyed serving on the POST Advisory Committee, and I have a desire to continue to serve the Commission and the law enforcement community.

Sincerely,

Alex Bernard

RES lola



CALIFORNIA COALITION OF LAW ENFORCEMENT ASSOCIATIONS

PROUDLY REPRESENTING OVER 150,000 PEACE OFFICERS 1308 WEST EIGHTH STREET – LOS ANGELES, CA 90017 (213) 251-4554

CRAIG LALLY President

RUDY PEREZ Vice President

JACK SCHAEFFER Secretary

RODOLFO BOJORQUEZ Treasurer

realigh and a

September 11, 2019

Joyce Dudley POST Commission Chair 860 Stillwater Road #100 West Sacramento, CA 95605

Dear Commissioner Dudley,

The California Coalition of Law Enforcement Association (CCLEA) respectfully requests that Orange County Supervising Deputy Coroner, Artin Baron be re-appointed as the CCLEA representative on the POST Advisory Committee.

If I may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at

Sincerely,

CRAIG D. LALLY

President

CDL:hi